

## Form to request financial support

## **Enabling participants to attend sessions abroad**

Dear teachers and participants,

The Board of EYP NL very much wants to provide an inclusive atmosphere in which all can experience the wonderful intercultural exchanges that are so vital to the European Youth Parliament. We understand that for some, EYP can be an excessive financial burden. As such, we have allocated some of our funds in order to support those that otherwise would be unable to attend such conferences.

This financial support is available to delegates who wish to attend the Dutch Regionals or Nationals for the first time, and to those that have been selected to go abroad as a delegate. Those who find the costs associated with this to be a barrier can fill out this form and request financial support for the session in question.

We acknowledge that requesting financial support can be a delicate subject and we aim to handle any requests with the utmost discretion. Any application for financial support will therefore be handled only by the two board members responsible for allocating the financial support. This form may also be submitted anonymously via a teacher. If you are no longer a student at a secondary school, you can submit the details of your former "EYP teacher". The completed application form should be sent to international@eyp.nl.

With kind regards, on behalf of the Board of EYP the Netherlands,

Joris Dietz

Suzanne van Spijker

International Coordinator

Treasurer

## **Details**

Details	
Name N.B. THIS IS NOT MANDATORY	
School	
Name of teacher	
Email address of teacher	
Session to attend (Location + Year)	
Participation fee for the session attending	€
Other costs for the session	€
Amount of financial support requested	€

## Context [max. 600 words]

In order for us to allocate the funds we have put aside in a fair and well-founded manner; we ask the			
participant or their teacher to provide us with context. This should include an indication of the total	al costs		
associated with a particular session and what part of the costs EYP NL could help cover. It should also provide			
us with some background information regarding your eligibility for financial support.			

NB: Please note that the allocation of funds fully remains at the discretion of the two board members responsible for handling your application.

The completed application form should be sent to <a href="mailto:international@eyp.nl">international@eyp.nl</a>